
 

02/11/2011 

PRESS RELEASE 

New qualifications comparison service for migrant workers 

 

Eileen Lavery, Head of Advice and Compliance, Equality Commission for Northern 

Ireland, welcomed the introduction today of the new qualifications comparison service 

for workers from outside Northern Ireland.  

“This is in line with a recommendation we made in our formal investigation, ‘The Role of 

the Recruitment Sector in the Employment of Migrant Workers’, published in June 

2010,” she said. “This is a free-to-use service which will help migrant workers compete 

fairly for jobs, and it will enable employers to accurately assess their merits.”  

 


